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Gdańsk, May 5, 2023. 

GD.RPC.503.20.2023.OT 
    

NOTICE TO SKIPPERS No. 20/2023 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal Laws of 2022, item 2625 

as amended) and Art. 43 sec. (6) of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 

2022, item 1097 as amended). The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

From May 08, 2023. The locks on the Nogat River will operate as indicated below. 

 

Locks on the Nogat River: Biała Góra, Szonowo, Rakowiec, Michałowo: 

➢ Monday to Friday from 08:00 a.m. to 07:00 p.m.; 

➢ Saturdays, Sundays and public holidays - 08:00 a.m,. to 07:00 p.m. 

 
Telephone contact to the Nogat River cascade locks: 
 

➢ Biała Góra Lock  (55) 277 16 91, 797 511 541 
➢ Szonowo Lock  (55) 272 20 49, 509 219 551 
➢ Rakowiec Lock  (55) 272 83 71, 515 549 552 
➢ Michałowo Lock (55) 247 14 17, 511 603 316 

 
The locks are supervised by the Head of the Nogat Cascades, tel. 516 060 249. 
 
Locking of units from Monday to Friday apart from the above-mentioned working hours is possible after prior 
agreement with the facility manager (at the latest on the day of the planned locking until 2:00 p.m.). 
 

Up-to-date notices to skippers are published on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/ 
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